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Tēnā koe Cheryl  

 

Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 13 September 2022. 

You requested: 

 

Official Information request - Does Property law act override Te ture whenua act 

1994 

 

Dear New Zealand Government Property Corporation, What is needed to raise 

caveats 

 

As it stands your request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the 

Act) does not meet the threshold for ‘official information’.  

 

Official information is information actually held in some form by an agency or minister 

of the Crown. Questions that require a minister or an agency to form an opinion or 

provide an explanation, and so create new information to answer the request, are not 

deemed official information under the Act.  

 

Your queries noted above appear to be requests for legal advice or opinion. Treasury is 

unable to provide legal advice.  

 

You may wish to seek legal advice and/or contact your local Community Law Centre for 

further information about your query.  

 

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and enclosed documents 

may be published on the Treasury website. 

 

This reply addresses the information you requested. You have the right to ask the 

Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.  

 

Nāku noa, nā 

 

 

 

 

David Green 

Kaiwhakahaere Rōia – Ture Tūmatanui | Manager – Public Law 


